
Stacy Lunnon <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>

Fwd: DJP Bury Ltd SSAS - FAO Stacy Lunnon [OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE]

Pension Practitioner <info@pensionpractitioner.com> 22 June 2018 at 09:42
To: Stacy Lunnon <stacyl@pensionpractitioner.com>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: >rebecca.smith@hmrc.gsi.gov.uk<
Date: 21 June 2018 at 17:18
Subject: DJP Bury Ltd SSAS - FAO Stacy Lunnon [OFFICIAL-SENSITIVE]
To: info@pensionpractitioner.com

Good afternoon Stacy

Thank you for your letters of 11 and 13 April, and for confirming you are content to correspond by email.

Apologies for the delay in acknowledging receipt of your letters – I am currently reviewing the information and 
documents you provided, and will be in touch shortly.  If you need anything from me in the meantime, please feel 
free to call or email.

Kind regards

Rebecca Smith | Pensions Compliance | Wealthy Midsized Business Compliance | Nottingham | 03000 
564121

Working days are Tuesday to Thursday

OS3010

The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be subject to legal 
professional privilege. Unless you are the intended recipient or his/her representative you are not 
authorised to, and must not, read, copy, distribute, use or retain this message or any part of it. If you 
are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

HM Revenue & Customs computer systems will be monitored and communications carried on them 
recorded, to secure the effective operation of the system and for lawful purposes.

The Commissioners for HM Revenue and Customs are not liable for any personal views of the sender.

This e-mail may have been intercepted and its information altered.
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